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Dear Provider,

The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) Immunization
Branch manages the Vaccines for Children (VFC) program for the state of Colorado.
CDPHE is launching a pilot program in collaboration with the Department of Health Care
Policy and Financing (the Department) to enroll 5-10 pharmacies in Colorado's VFC
program. CDPHE is currently working to develop the framework and evaluation plan for
this program in anticipation of the launch in this summer. Refer to the linked slides for
more information. Pharmacies who wish to provide feedback or express an interest in this
pilot program should fill out the survey by close of business, Friday, July 21, 2023.

Contact Nicole.Ortiz@state.co.us with questions about VFC enrollment.
Contact Christina.Winship@state.co.us with any questions about Health First Colorado
reimbursement for vaccines or vaccine administration.

Thank you,
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing
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See what's happening on our social sites.
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https://hcpf.colorado.gov/sites/hcpf/files/VFC%20Slide%20Deck%20-%20For%20Pharmacies.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUQXKYoQds2PC7rVbu2ijJN8hpGj5cP5reW0V0KLsUeZOFRg/viewform
mailto:Nicole.Ortiz@state.co.us
mailto:Christina.winship@state.co.us
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/company/colorado-department-of-health-care-policy-and-financing/

